
David W. Magann, P.A. Emphasizes
Importance of Understanding Survivors
Pension Rates for Florida Veterans

Brandon, Florida – In a continued effort to support veterans and their families, David W. Magann,

P.A., a law firm with extensive knowledge of veterans’ law, is highlighting the crucial updates to

the Survivors’ Pension rates effective December 1, 2024. This benefit is designed to provide

financial assistance to surviving spouses and dependents of wartime veterans who meet specific

income and net worth requirements.

The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs recently announced that the net worth limit for eligibility

for Survivors Pension benefits will rise to $159,240. This change reflects an ongoing commitment

to aid families who are facing financial hardship after the loss of a loved one who served in the

military. The updated rates are vital for those who may be navigating their financial futures

during difficult times.

The Survivors Pension offers monthly payments based on the financial needs of eligible

individuals. For instance, the maximum annual pension rate for a surviving spouse without

dependent children will be adjusted accordingly, providing more substantial support than in

previous years. These benefits can play a significant role in alleviating financial burdens and

ensuring that families have access to the resources they need.

Magann’s firm has been a steadfast advocate for veterans and their families, assisting clients in

understanding and applying for the various benefits available to them through the VA system.

With 20 years of experience, the firm provides personalized legal support that addresses the

unique challenges faced by veterans’ families.

As the rates change, it is crucial for those who may qualify to review their financial status and

contact a knowledgeable professional for assistance. Magann encourages families to take

proactive steps in understanding their rights and the benefits available to them.

With a commitment to advocacy and support, David W. Magann, P.A. aims to empower families

of veterans as they seek to secure the benefits they deserve, ensuring that the legacies of service

continue to support those left behind.

Attorney David Magann is a Marine Corps Veteran with a Criminology Degree from The

University of South Florida and a Law Degree from The University of Miami. He will be your

advocate working to get the benefits you have earned under the Department of Veterans Affairs.

David Magann is also a social security and disability (SSI) lawyer. If you need a veteran’s benefits

lawyer or social security attorney, contact David W. Magann, PA at 1.855.418.9354.
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